
July 23, 2019 

Honorable Michael P. Victorino 

Mayor, County of Maui 

200 South High Street 

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mayor Victorino, 

Thank you for considering me as a nominee to the Maui Planning Commission as its 

Native Hawaiian Traditional and Customary Practices Expert. 

While I am honored by the nomination, with due respect, I am choosing to withdraw my 

name for consideration because I am unable to commit to attending the Commission's 

meetings held twice per month. 

Thank you again for the consideration and the opportunity to serve our community. 

Sincerely, 

Archie Kalepa 

RECEIVED A1G-r MEETING ON 7/2/1r 


